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PUBLIC NOTICE
May 2, 2019



NOTICE OF BID PROPOSAL SOLICITATION CANCELLATION
IGU RFP 04-2019
interior Gas Utility North Pole LNG Storage Project


Notice is hereby given that the Interior Gas Utility (IGU) has canceled the solicitation for the above project.  
Cancellation of this solicitation is in accordance with the IGU Policy No. 06 Procurement and the IGU Procurement Manual dated March 5, 2018, article 6.3.13 Cancellation of the Solicitation or Rejection of all Bids or Proposals.
The basis for the cancellation is:
· The cost for the work requested exceeds the funds available for the project; and,
· Adjustments to the project’s quantities, scope and schedule can not be appropriately adjusted to accommodate the available funds; and,
· Proceeding with the solicitation or an award is not in the best interests of IGU.
This cancellation will allow for interested parties and proposers to compete for any future re-solicitation of this project for IGU.

IGU North Pole LNG Storage Project Procurement Officer

3408 International Street
Fairbanks, AK 99701
907 452 7111
interiorgas.com
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